
 

DOYLESTOWN TOWNSHIP PARK AND RECREATION BOARD 
Meeting Recap – November 16, 2010     

 
 
 
 
The regular meeting of the Doylestown Township Park and Recreation Board scheduled for 
Tuesday, November 16, 2010 was held but due to the lack of a quorum no action was taken.  
 
In absence of a quorum, discussion by members present offered the following recommendations for 
future board consideration and potential approval: 
 

 October 19, 2010 Meeting Notes - a majority of the members present voted in support of the 
meeting notes and recommended approval at the January 2011 meeting.  

 
 Game Grove 

1) Not all trees donated will be “native” 

2) On layout legend… flip/exchange “Crabapple” and “dogwood” 

3) Mr. Collelo suggested overall planting plan be reviewed with the EAC 
 

 2011 Meeting Night – Change regular meeting night to the second Tuesday of the month 

due recurring conflicts with the BOS executive sessions/meetings. 
 

Note: By majority consensus of those present Karen Sweeney was asked to poll the P&R 

Board via email regarding meeting night change to ensure timely submission for the for 

the annual BOS reorganization. 
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Karen A. Sweeney 
Director of Parks & Recreation 
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